
HB 1024 

 

 I am writing to let you know that I strongly oppose HB 6107, HB 6611, HB 

6612, HB 6613, SB 1024, SB 1026, SB 1027. 

 

We must maintain local control. The state has no idea of local issues and a 

"one size fits all solution" will not work for every town in CT. 

 

We must protect the environment and drinking water through open space 

protection. 

 

Timothy Dalton 

Ridgefield CT 

 

 


